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June 10,2020

Mick Michel 
City of Dyersville 
340 1 st Ave East 
Dyersville, Iowa 52040

SUBJECT: 2020 Community Catalyst and Building Remediation Grant (20-CTBF-010)

Dear Mick Michel:

I am pleased to inform you the Iowa Economic Development Authority (IEDA) has awarded the Dyersville 
a Community Catalyst and Building Remediation Grant in an amount not to exceed $100,000. These 
funds are to be used for the Historic Tegeler Dairy rehabilitation project on the River in the City of 
Dyersville as stated in the grant application.

The Contract between the Grantee Organization and IEDA is currently undergoing review and will be sent 
to you electronically soon. No grant funds will be disbursed until the applicant and the Iowa Economic 
Development Authority have agreed to the terms of the contract and the contract is executed. Once your 
contract is received, please review the document thoroughly. Once signed, please return the original 
signed contract to Susan Watson at IEDA. Upon receipt of your signed contract, we will execute and 
upload a copy to lowaGrants.gov for your records

IF ANY CONDITIONS CONTAINED IN THIS LETTER ARE NOT SATISFIED IN THE SOLE 
DISCRETION OF IEDA, OR THE CONTRACT IS NOT FULLY EXECUTED, THIS AWARD OF FUNDS 
SHALL BE RESCINDED, AND NO REIMBURSEMENT IS AVAILABLE FOR ANY COSTS INCURRED 
BY THE CONTRACT RECIPIENT WITH RESPECT TO THIS AWARD.

If you have any questions, please contact your project manager, Jim Thompson, at 515.348.6183 or by 
e-mail at Jim.Thompson@lowaEDA.com.

IEDA looks forward to working with the Dyersville on its Community Catalyst and Building Remediation 
grant project once all conditions to the award have been met and the contract is fully executed.

Sincerely,
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